
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "rgoens@sbofa.com"
Subject: 4815-WR-4 Waterford Estates@Hissom Ranch PERMIT RENEWAL
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 12:54:00 PM
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Dear Mr. Goens:
A review of our records indicates that your permit will expire on November 30, 2020. In accordance
with your
current permit and state regulations, permittees wishing to continue operating subsequent to the
expiration date
of their permit are required to apply for a renewal permit not less than 180 days prior to the
permit's expiration
date. Failure to submit your permit renewal by June 3, 2020, will result in formal enforcement
action.
 
Link to previous letter dated December 5, 2019.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton | Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality  |  Enforcement Branch
Arkansas Energy and Environment  |  Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0664 |  e: pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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